
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R 
O 
T 
O 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
G 
R 
A 
M 

 

Interesting Fact 
 

The bronze bells that are rung at 
the beginning and end of every 
meeting have been a part of our 
club since 1921.  The bells are 
engraved with the name and year 
of every Club President.  The 
bells are currently undergoing 
the addition of a fourth bell to 
accommodate more names.   

 

Spring 2012 

Presidential News 
 

Tom Andes has stepped up as  
President-Elect for 2013 

 
Thank you Tom! 

 
 

Mark Erickson receiving his Past-President’s 
 pin from current President Chuck Munk. 



 

 
 
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help  Wanted! 
 

Summer Picnic 
 
The club is in need of someone to 
be in charge of the food for our 
summer picnic which is held in 
August.  This position is open to any 
individual or group of club 
members.  Please apply! 
 
Contact a board member for more 
information. 
 

 

Mock Interviews 
 

Mock interviews are scheduled for 
April 25th.  The following people 
have signed up: 
 
Morning session 
Mike Carey 
Mark Erickson 
Dave McCash 
Tamara Juul 
Dale Cook 
 

Afternoon session 
Wanda Hart 
Steve Roell 
Randy Beck 
 
 

As you can see we are short two 
volunteers for this project.  If you 
are able to donate your time, it’s not 
too late to sign up! 

Highway roadside cleanup will take 
place Sunday April 22.  Volunteers are 
asked to meet in the parking lot of the 
old Fire Alarm on the corner of US 2 and 
Breitung Cutoff Road at 4 p.m.  Bring 
gloves and wear sturdy shoes. 
 
Trivia:  April 22 is Earth Day! 

Important Meeting—Be Sure to Attend 

 
The board is looking for input for the spring fundraiser.  An email will be sent outlining 
some ideas.  On May 15th, you will have an opportunity to voice your opinion and help 
choose which fundraiser activity we will engage in.  Please review the email and bring 
your ideas or concerns to this meeting. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
See the following page for a collection of photos from 
Megan’s vacation.  Looks like she had a good time!! 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

      

 
April 24—Gary Benjamin 
May 1—Cindy Gustafson 
May 8—John Curran 
May 15—Board Meeting Recap 
May 22—Mark Erickson 
 

May 29—Dale Cook 
June 5—Clyde Nelson 
June 12—Bob Furno 
June 19—Board Meeting Recap 
June 26—Chuck Munk 

Upcoming Events—Fall Fundraiser 
 

Plans for the fall fundraiser are coming together.  The club will be selling Casaloma 
burgers before the Iron Mountain vs. Kingsford football game.  Organizers for this event 
are Chuck Munk, Jeff DeRidder and Bob Furno.  Chuck has secured an area for us to hold 
the event near the Iron Mountain stadium.  More details need to be worked out.  Watch for 
more information as the event draws closer. 
 

Volunteers will be needed to make this event a success! 
 

 

Playground Project 
 

Wanda reports that she and Kevin Trevillian could use additional 
assistance with the East Side playground project.  The club is donating 
$15,000 to $20,000 for this project to replace old playground equipment 
and make the park safe.   
 
It is going to take a team effort to get all the equipment installed and it will 
take 1 to 2 days to get it done.  Watch the newsletter for important 
information as a date is set.  We will need a large group of volunteers from 
the club and possibly your friends, family or co-workers! 
 
We also need someone who would be willing to work on getting a 
$2,500 District Matching grant for this project. 
 

Please contact Wanda if you can help out or have questions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


